
From: megan.connearney  
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2024 9:16 AM 
To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Megan Nelson and I am a resident in Derry  NH. I am a current solar owner and 
support of the proposed settlement for Docket 22-060. Please do not let Eversource take 
away the benefits that solar brings to families like mine.  

Sincerely, 

Megan Nelson  

 


